
 Oklahoma State Senate 

 Bill Summary and Fiscal Impact 

 Agency: DPS 

 Bill Number: SB 652 

 Senate Author: Barrington 

 House Author: Armes 

 FY '14 Impact: $6,453,506 

Full Year Impact: $9,680,260 

Bill Summary and SB652 requires the Department of Public Safety (DPS) to create a new  
 Comments: Commercial Driver License Learner Permit to comply with new federal  
 regulations. The cost for software for the new permit is approximately  
 $60,000.  It also increases the fees for all driver licenses by $10. The  
 fee increase is estimated to generate an additional $9,680,260 in revenue 
  for DPS. 
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